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Executive Summary

This report summarizes the key discussions and insights from an in-person
symposium held in September 2024 on the topic of children’s online safety policy.
The event convened academic researchers, policy experts, and civil society
representatives to explore research-driven approaches to addressing critical issues
impacting young users in digital environments. During the symposium, we
attempted to foster meaningful dialogue, identify areas of consensus and
disagreement, and chart actionable paths forward. The symposium included a
range of perspectives, and thus the report reflects a synthesis of ideas rather than
unanimous agreement.
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